
Rolling Stonefly N ews
A new newsletter entitled “The Rolling Stonefly News” has been 

started by Dr. B.P. Stark, Department of Biological Sciences, Missis­
sippi College, Clinton, Mississippi, 39058 USA. It is primarily for 
stonefly workers in North America, but is available to anyone that is 
interested in stoneflies anywhere in the world. The newsletter can be 
obtained free of charge by writing to Bill Stark at the above address.

The Rolling Stonefly News is not meant to replace PERLA but is 
a short companion news source that comes out more often but at 
irregular intervals

3rd N orth American Stonefly 
Symposium

Based on the success of meetings one and two at Sacramento, 
California and Clinton, Mississippi respectively, meeting number 
three is scheduled for 1991.

The Third North American Stonefly Symposium will be held at 
Fort Collins, Colorado on May 17-19, 1991. Dr. Boris Kondratieff is 
the symposium organizer and he will work closely with Dr. Gerald 
Jacobi, who is the local Arrangements Chairman for the North 
American Benthological Society meeting. The NABS meeting will be 
held the following week, May 22-25 in Santa Fe, New Mexico. Thus 
participants can fly to Denver and attend both meetings by renting a 
car or hitching a ride with someone that is driving and fly out of 
Albuquerque. In addition some excellent Plecoptera habitats are 
available to collectors between Fort Collins and Santa Fe.

For more information write to:
Dr. Boris C. Kondratieff 

Department of Entomology 
Colorado State University 

Fort Collins, CO 80523
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